
Region 1
Northwest Regional Transportation Coordinating Council

Our Mission “To support improved access and options for transportation services in 
Northwestern MN through communication and creative partnerships.” 

Who We Are

The Northwest Regional Transportation Coordinating Council (NWRTCC) 
is comprised of agencies, organizations, and individuals working together 
to reduce transportation barriers throughout Region 1. If you or your or-
ganization are interested in helping address transportation issues in your 
community we welcome your participation.

What  We Do
Increase coordination between transportation providers, service agents, 
and the private sector to fill transportation gaps. By increasing access to 
transportation, we help provide individuals with more options.

Our role is to keep transportation needs on the mind of public and brought to the attention of  
local, regional and state policy makers. Northwest RTCC is not a transportation provider



The Counties We Serve

KITTSON

MARSHALL 

NORMAN 

PENNINGTON 

POLK

RED LAKE

ROSEAU    

Contact  U s
Lynnell Simonson Popowski,
Regional Transportation Coordinator
Northwest Regional  
Development Commission
109 South Minnesota Street
Warren, MN 56762
Phone: 218-745-9139
Email: lynnell@nwrdc.org
www. nwrtcc.org

Why We Do It

We are all interested in improving mobility for “transportation 
disadvantaged” – older adults, individuals with disabilities, 
individuals with low incomes, and/or military veterans. We have 
representatives from a wide range of agencies, organizations 
and interests, including representatives from the region’s 
county department of social services, Minnesota Area Agencies 
on Aging, Workforce Development, transportation providers, 
human services agencies, transportation and human services 
advocates, veteran service organizations, Minnesota Continuum 
of Care Coordinators, Centers for Independent Living and public 
and private funders of transportation services. We are always 
seeking input from service consumers, riders and volunteer 
drivers. If you would like to join our efforts, please contact the 
NWRTCC at Lynnell@nwrdc.org.

“ “
Working with Tri-Valley RTC Program is a very fun 
and interesting volunteer opportunity.  I meet new 
people while driving for them.  It is always fun 
to go to different places when I drive. Volunteer-
ing with Tri-Valley RTC is very flexible, so you are 
home at reasonable times. The staff at Tri-Valley 
RTC is absolutely wonderful. If you like to drive 
and have the time, please volunteer.

Craig Pearson, Hallock, MN 


